
10th December 2020

COMING EVENTS

Friday, 22nd January
RUSSELL LIESCHKE

REGULAR EVENTS

Thursdays - GRUB/Moochers 5:30/7:30 
1st Friday - Bush Traditions from 7:30
2nd Friday - Open Mic Night from 7:30
3rd Friday - Celtic Music Session  7:30
5th Friday - Folk Open Mic Night from 7:30
Sundays - Australian Folk Music  (1 till 3)
                   Americana session (3 till 5)

CURRENT EXHIBITION

“RECALL”
An exhibition of travel memories

 by BARBARA NELL

26th Nov - 30th Jan 2021

Friday - Open Mic Night  
Your chance to strut your stuff.  
Play, sing, spin a yarn - it’s your 

turn to shine! 
From 7:30 … Free entry

On the menu this week from “The Bass Chef”
Roast Turkey, Ham, Roast potatoes and variety of Salads 

… $14  …  Served from 7:00pm  …

19 Market St GOULBURN 2580 Ph: 02 4821 2043 www.goulburnclub.com.au  

For funcGon bookings, please contact the Club any Thursday or Friday aPer 5pm, or email funcGons@goulburnclub.com.au 

If you no longer want to con0nue receiving this newsle5er, please reply to the sender 

Well, it’s been a strange year.  I’m sure members have had their personal 
challenges and so too has your club.  The club was closed for over 4 
months due to COVID-19, however, this time was seen as an opportunity 
to refurbish the bar area and paint the Gallery Room, thanks to some 
enthusiastic (and generous) members.
 
Upon re-opening in August, things picked up very pleasingly.  
Memberships numbers recovered, artwork adorned the walls, and regular 
musical events returned (albeit with social distancing).  The AGM saw the 
stepping down of Mary Booth as President (required by constitution after 3 
consecutive years).  As president, Mary provided extraordinary service to 
the club.
 
With the Great Southern Nights grant funding initiative of the state 
government, visiting performers returned to the club, with the Michael 
Simic, Don Hopkins and Steve Kilby performances booked out.  In 
addition, the use of the courtyard for early evening performances by 
locals, was an outstanding success.  We hope to make more use of the 
courtyard in the future.
 
Thank you to members and especially volunteers for your support of the 
club.  Here’s wishing you and yours a relaxing end of year break, and 
looking forward to seeing you in the new year.

Ian Aldridge

Black Sorrows Duo 
Shows at 6pm and 8pm  

Wed 9th Dec. Some tickets still 
available at the door 

This week at the Club
Two shows Wednesday night

This Friday, 11 Dec, is the Vollies’ 
Xmas Party, with a free meal and 
drinks for every club volunteer.

 
The club will close for the end of 

year break on Monday 21 Dec.  
Club will reopen on Thursday 7 

January 2021.

From the President
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